
Patient Name: 		____________________
Date of Loss:	 	____________________
Claim Number:	 	____________________

To whom it may concern:
I will be videotaping the IME that was scheduled for me on ____________.  
The Independent Medical Exam has been used by insurance companies to wrongfully deny insurance benefits to customers who paid for PIP insurance.  Therefore, to protect my $10,000 in PIP benefits I will be videotaping the IME.  Please let your IME doctor know in advance.
Also, Florida Statute 627.736(7) requires that the examination must be performed:
-within the same city where I am receiving treatment, or 
-within the same city where I live, or 
-any location within 10 miles by road from my home and in the same county.
Please let the IME doctor know that I will be videotaping the IME and I may bring someone to hold my phone to record the video.  If you need to reschedule the IME because the IME doctor refuses to be on video then let me know immediately by sending an email to _________________________________.

Sincerely,

____________________
Patient Signature
